
 

Greetings Parents & Guardians! 

 

We understand the weather forecast does not look favorable for Friday especially for our time in Dorney 

Park.  We have been tracking it and it seems like we will be able to get the trip in.  Regardless, we are still 

performing either at Kutztown University or Kutztown High School for the Music in the Parks Festival. 

Once all performances, critiques and scores are delivered, we will make the decision as to whether or not 

to continue to Dorney Park or return to Bunker Hill 

  

Should we return to the middle school, our arrival time could be between 4 ~ 4:30pm….depending on 

traffic.  Dorney will allow each student to keep their ticket, and the student’s Dorney Park ticket can be 

used any time during the summer months.   We will communicate via the Bunker Hill Updates Remind 

regarding our intentions.  If you don’t have the remind, please see sign ups below 

 

Please understand that the decision made that day is made with the student’s best interest in mind. We do 

not want their Dorney Park ticket to be wasted on a torrential down pour day. Student report time is still 

6:00am, buses are still leaving at 6:30am. Students will still need a bagged lunch but may also like 

to bring a poncho and or umbrella. 

 

Thank you for your continued support! 

 

 
 

Mike D’Ostilio 

 

 



 
  

 


